
 

 
 

 

 
 
September 2022, 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to introduce myself as the new Librarian at The Castle Rock School! I very much look forward 
to helping students become critical thinkers, enthusiastic readers, skillful researchers, and ethical users of 
information! 
 
Students are now able to visit the Bletchley Library before school from 8am Monday-Friday for quiet 
reading, as well as lunchtimes Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. There will be activities available such as 
book clubs, chess, quiet reading, and time to complete homework. 
  
Starting on 21st September all our Year 7 students will be given a library induction. I will let students know 
how to find books to read for pleasure as well as teaching them the Dewey Decimal System and preparing 
them to use college and public libraries. I will show them how they can borrow books from our library to 
take home and also how to use our Eclipse library system, where all our books are available online. By the 
end of the session, students will be able to locate books on any topic, and feel confident about using this 
important school resource 
 
Could we please ask that you encourage your child to enjoy and take care of our library materials and 
return them for more.  
 
We hope you will also enjoy the library books with your children.   
 
Happy Reading! 
 
Gemma Reeves  
Librarian 


